
Town Matters Committee 21 April 2021 

Agenda item 6 

For ratification - The View from Here community grant 
Author: Paul Wynne, Town Clerk 

At the Council meeting on 17 March 2021 the recommendations of the Grants Advisory Panel 
for awarding the community grants were approved by Cllrs. 

Rook Lane Arts (CG20) were awarded £2000 for their project 'The View from Here'. 
Subsequently the applicants have requested that their application be moved from under the 
auspices of Rook Lane Arts to the Black Swan Arts. As Town Clerk I agreed to this request. 

Recommendation 

Ratify the decision of the Town Clerk to make the community grant payment to Black 
Swan Arts instead of Rook Lane Arts for the project 'The View from Here' 


